
After fourteen wonderful years, Aunt 
Mary's Cafe has closed our doors! Our 

last day was Sunday, November 6th.  

Though we're sad to go, we are so 
grateful for the community we've built 
along the way. It has been an honor to 

share this stretch of Telegraph Avenue 
with y'all over the past decade and a 

half — we will definite miss your 
coming in for those hot dishes of 

Bubble & Squeak! 

Please take good care of yourselves & 
your families! And keep an eye out for 
the next best thing that come into our 

space within the next few months! 

♥ 


